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05 JULY 2019 

H.E. António Guterres Secretary-General of the United Nations (UN) 
New York, NY 10017 USA 
 
Re: UN Global Compact COMMUNICATION ON ENGAGEMENT (COE) BY FEED, INC. 
 
Dear Mr. Secretary General, 
 
I am pleased to confirm that FEED supports the principles of the UN Global Compact with respect to human rights,  
labor, environment and anti-corruption. With this commitment, we express our intent to support the Global  
Compact advancing these principles, and have made a clear statement of this commitment to our stakeholders and  
the general public via our website: https://feed.org.ph/partners/un-global-compact/. 
 
Since signing in 2016, we pledged to participate in and engage with the UN Global Compact in the following ways: 

1.   Implemented partnerships on corporate sustainability and engaged with private sector stakeholders, for  
 scholarships, research and tree planting activities focused on reforestation, climate change workshops, bio- 
 intensive gardens tackling food security, and integrated watershed management supporting water security; 
2.   Ensure the UN Global Compact commitments are regularly communicated to our business partners through  
 FEED’s Corporate Social Responsibility (CSR) Tree Planting & Nurturing Programs, as they implement and  
 report on their sustainability efforts; 
3.   Engage with Global Compact Local Networks; and 
4.   Support various issue platforms and work streams related to sustainability by means of arranging and  
 participating  in  interviews  with  mass  communications  and  science  students  of  various  academic  
 institutions, to help raise awareness with youth leaders through social media. 

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the Global Compact is the submission of a Communication 
on Engagement (COE) that describes our organization’s efforts to support the implementation of the ten principles 
and to engage with the Global Compact. We support public accountability and transparency, and therefore commit 
to again reporting on progress within two years of joining the Global Compact and every two years thereafter 
according to the Global Compact COE policy. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 

Ophelia Bakker-Mananquil 
President 
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